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Hopewell Holdings Supports the Tenants by Offering Rent Relief Measure  

 

Hong Kong, 14 March 2022 – Hopewell Holdings Limited (“Hopewell”) announced a rent 

relief will be offered to support the affected tenants in Hopewell’s wholly-owned shopping 

malls to cope with the severe challenges from the fifth wave of the COVID-19 pandemic in 

Hong Kong.  

 

Tenants under scheduled premises who are mandated to close due to the Government’s anti-

epidemic measures, Hopewell will offer a full rental waiver during the mandatory closure 

period. For those retail and F&B tenants affected by pandemic, Hopewell will offer a rent relief 

measure on a case-by-case basis to help them to tide over the difficulties. 

 

Hopewell strives to maintain longstanding partnerships with stakeholders in the communities 

where we operate and is taking various actions to support the affected tenants to ride out the 

challenging times together.  

 

– End – 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Ms. Karrer Huen  

Senior Corporate Communications Officer 

Hopewell Holdings Limited 

Tel: (852) 2863 4308   

Email：karrerhuen@hhlmail.com 

 

About Hopewell Holdings Limited 

Hopewell Holdings Limited (“Hopewell”), a Hong Kong-based group, has diverse business 

interests spreading across property investment and development, power, hotel and hospitality 

businesses. 
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